Temporary partial closure in phases of
green lawns, passageways and viewing
platforms of Tamar Park and Central
and Western District Promenade —
Central Section

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (December
27) that some part of the green lawns, passageways and viewing platforms of
Tamar Park and the Central and Western District Promenade — Central Section
(see attachment) will be temporarily closed in phases from January 2, January
15 and February 15, 2024, for the preparation works of a large-scale outdoor
art installation exhibition to be launched in March. Members of the public
can continue to enjoy other lawns in Tamar Park during the period. More
details of the exhibition will be announced by the Government later.

For enquiries, please contact venue staff at 2520 2321.
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